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Our Mission 

…is to be a worshipping community which builds mature disciples 

who love one another, and who share the good news of Jesus Christ 

at home and abroad for the glory of God. 
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Sunday, January 3, 2016 – Worship Service 10am 

 
Today     
 Sermon: Guest Speaker Mitchell Fehr 
 Nursery ages 0 to 2; Children’s Church ages 3 to grade 6 
       
    
This Week           
Monday: Youth 7pm 

Thursday: Mom's Group 10am ; Drop-In 3-6pm; 
                  Men's Group 8pm Knowing God's Names by Tony 

         Evans Vol 2 Session 5 
 
Next Sunday  January 10, 2016  
  Prayer Time in the fire side room 9am 
  Worship 10am;  
 
Coming Up 
 January 17 Guest Speakers Alex and Melanie Pompu 
 January 20 Annual Meeting 7pm 
 January 24 Communion and Potluck 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Missionary Zones 

 

Thailand 

Larry and Diane Willems 

Praise: 

 From Jenny: That she has been able to minister to a certain girl at 

the HOJ and that she is starting to see the Lord work in her. 

Prayer: 

 For Jenny: That she will be able to love her students with the 

unconditional love of Christ. 

 For Jenny: For wisdom as a teacher. 

Venezuela 
Ernest and Effie Dyck 

Praise: 

 That they have been able to spend time with Effie's father before he 

passed, hearing him pray for their family members! 

Prayer: 

 For Effie's family, as her father passed away Sunday Nov. 1 2015. 

 For more support as some of their funding has been cut! 

Central Asia 

Praise: 

 For a wonderful time in BC and a fruitful missions conference with 

the Chinese EFC. 

Prayer: 

 That their daughters knee would heal completely after being hit by a 

car! 

 For preparations for the upcoming inductive oral bible training. 

British Columbia, Canada 
Anne Reid 

Praise: 

 That the busy time of summer camps is over! 

Prayer:  

 For a smooth transition after the summer and getting back into a 

routine.

Opportunities to Serve 
Our many areas of ministry need more volunteers.  

Are you being called to serve? Please answer the call! 

A few more Children's Church leaders are needed for the 
older age group. Speak To Adam Reid. 
Drop-In Center: The Drop-In Center needs more volunteers, 
especially females. Please talk to Marshall. 
A new Financial Treasurer is needed for January. Please talk to 
Jason Schmidt. 
 



OFFERING RECEIPTS for 

December: 

Received: $ 13,573 

Budget: $ 16,769 (4wks) 

Year to Date: 

Received: $198 073 

Budget: $218 000 (52 wks) 

 

 

News and Notes 
 

Members:  Please fill out your Elder nomination forms and 
get them into Jason Schmidt ASAP.  
 
*Ministry reports are due next Sunday,  January 10th 2016* 
 

Nominating Committee (for new elected positions): Meeting after 
service on January 10th. 

 

Eugene and Maria Sawatzky have applied for membership. Please 
pray in preparation for the annual meeting regarding this! 

 

Men's Retreat: January 29th - 31st at Ranger Lake Bible Camp. Sign 
up sheet is on the bulletin board. Speak to Adam Reid, Mitch 
McDonald or David Baker for more info. 

 

Canadian Tire Money:  Thank you to everyone who has contributed 
to the kitchen fundraiser! $100 has been used so far to purchase 2 
griddles, an electric skillet, knives and kitchen scissors! We will 
continue to collect Canadian Tire money! - Tracy Stupak - 

Wall of Money Youth Fundraiser: If you would like to help out with 
the Youth Fundraiser for the trip to Youth Conference in 
Edmonton, please take an envelope in the amount of your choice 
from the wall, fill out the offering envelope included and place into 
the offering bag! Thank you! 

 

     

    Our condolences to the Hicks family 
    on the loss of Margaret Hicks. The  
    funeral service was on Wednesday  
    December 30th 2015 

 

 

 

Ministry Contacts 

Youth   Marshall Banting 306-380-7080 

Ladies Prayer Meeting    Anne Guenther 

Women’s Bible Study    Faith McDonald 

Mom’s Group    Mallory Banting 

Men’s Bible Study    Adam Reid and Mitch McDonald 

LIFT    

Bulletin Items    Tina Schmidt evfreechurch@gmail.com 

Please Contact Anne Guenther for prayer items on or before 

Monday evening. 

 

 

SEFC Elders 
Marshall Banting (Youth Pastor) 

Mitchell Fehr 

Matt Peters 

Jason Schmidt (Chairman) 

Jason Stupak 

 

 

 

Small Groups 
 Matt and Kim Peters   Sunday Evening 

 Art and Linda Peters  Thursday Evening 

 Jeff and Nancy Herman Wednesday Evening 

 Adam and Nicole Reid Sunday Evening 

 

Please speak to one of the above if you are interested in 

joining a small group. 
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